
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Open Evening - 20th September 2023 

On Wednesday 20th September 2023, we will be holding our annual Open Evening for Year 6 on our 

school site. This evening is to support parents in selecting a secondary school for their child. 

To enable staff to set up and prepare for the event, the site will be closing at 1.20pm for students. 

Students will have 5 shorter lessons and with a break and lunch time. Students will leave site at this 

time via the usual exits. Parents collecting students by car may do so from 1.30pm.  

If you require child supervision, please use the form link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/CQhuN79qSK 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher 
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